GEORGETOWN_UNIVERSITY Alumni Association

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

January 11, 2016
Dear Governors, Senators, and Friends,

Like the new look? We now have an identity that is immediately and identifiably our own. You'll see a lot of
our new logo and Visual Identity at Winter Leadership Weekend. Thanks again to Anne Marie DiNardo, the
Communications & Technology Committee, and the great support we had from Kibibi Bonner and Erin
Greene at the University.

Please note the dates below for our major events through the end of June and even beyond and mark your
calendars.

Our next major coming together will be Winter Leadership Weekend on campus. In addition to our
committee meetings, we have programs for our Friday and Saturday lunches that we hope you will find
meaningful and enjoyable.

There are two events planned for the weekend that | wish to highlight.

The first is our Annual Alumni Recognition Awards Banquet. As a reminder, in year's past this event
included both the longer-term service awards (e.g., Gaston, Apollonian, Founders) AND the Regional Club
Awards (e.g., Club of the Year, Best Educational event, etc.) This year we moved the Club Awards to the
fall and held a great celebratory event at Malmaison and an after-party at Governor Fritz Brogan's Chinese
Disco. This could be the beginning of a great tradition that allows us to recognize our stellar alumni
volunteers at each one of our Board weekends.

The change will also allow us to focus on our lifetime achievement awardees at the WLW banquet. As with
last year, we will invite faculty members, members of the administration (Provost Groves and his wife have
already signed up. Have you?), as well as undergraduate, Med, Law, and other graduate students.

Two awardees, Michelle Mauboussin and Court Dwyer have been particularly involved with the Georgetown
Scholarship Program (GSP). If you would like to sponsor a table for GSP or other students for $850, please
email Caitlin March. Of course, you can also sponsor one student for $85. This is a great event for students
to see and meet alumni who have maintained lifelong relationships with the Georgetown community and for
them to hear from alumni directly about the Georgetown experience. We are adding a few surprises this
year, so don't miss it.

Second, we have our Board Plenary session on Saturday morning. The night before is often fun and long so
if you plan on going late into the evening, may | suggest bringing a change of clothes and Red Bull? We are
involved with so many projects and the Plenary meeting is a great opportunity to learn about the breadth of
all we are doing.

Finally, | would like to thank Anne Marie DiNardo and the Communications Committee for their work on
putting this great piece together for all of our benefit. And | know that Committee Chairs sent in
informational updates; so thank you for that and the rest of the work you do.

Gratefully,



| +=

George

George J. Peacock C'84, P'16
President, Georgetown University Alumni Association

January Executive Committee Conference Call

Wednesday, January 20, 2016

5:00 - 6:00 p.m. ET

Dial-in: 1-800-482-3251 Passcode: 418848#. All members of the Board are welcome to join.

Winter Leadership Weekend

February 4 - 6, 2016

Georgetown University

Registration is now open! Please review the full schedule of WLW events. Additionally, the hotel block at
the Georgetown Hotel & Conference Center is full. If you are still in need of a hotel room, hotel rooms are
available at the Georgetown Inn which is less than a mile from campus.

Alumni Recognition Awards Banquet

Friday, February 5, 2016

6:30 p.m. ET

Georgetown University - Leo O'Donovan Hall

You are cordially invited to celebrate alumni volunteer achievement by honoring the following members of
our Board during the Banquet: Alfred LaPorta, Laura Ferris Anderson, Patrick Grant, and Omari Faulkner.
Congratulations to our Board members as well as to the many other deserving awardees! Tickets are $85.
Please reqister for the banquet today!

John Carroll Weekend

April 14 - 17, 2016

Rome, Italy

Response to JCW 2016 has been unprecedented. The Georgetown team is currently working to add
another hotel block as well as add additional programming to the schedule. The Board of Governors will be
informed as soon as the next programming update is made. Please review the John Carroll Weekend
website for updates!

Save the Date!


https://www.cvent.com/events/winter-leadership-weekend-2016/registration-29e5cb1aceaf4a10a00bad249e2f506c.aspx
http://bog.georgetown.edu/Winter%20Leadership%20Weekend%202016%20Agenda-2.pdf
http://www.georgetowninn.com/
https://www.cvent.com/events/winter-leadership-weekend-2016/registration-29e5cb1aceaf4a10a00bad249e2f506c.aspx
http://jcw.georgetown.edu/2016

Friday, February 5, 2016

ALUMNI RECOGNITION AWARDS BANQUET

Georgetown University
Leo @'Donovan Hall
6:00 p.m.

Regqister for the Alumni Service Recognition Banquet

Alumni Service Recognition Awardees

Apollonian Alumni Award 1820 Graduate Award
Alfred LaPorta, D.D.S. (D'87) Laura Ferris Anderson (1'89, MBA'97, MPP'97)
Lisa Barry (MSFS'79)
Founders Alumni Award

Roni Wechsler Ford, M.D. (M'89) Reed Alumni Award
Joanne Kechejian, M.D. (MS'85, M'89) Patrick Grant (C'73, L'77)
Michael Sharkey, M.D. (M'85)
Theodore Steinman, M.D. (M'64) Faculty Recognition Award
Prof. Sherman Cohn (F'54, L'57, L'60)
William Gaston Alumni Award Prof. Donald Knowlan, M.D. (R'60, W'82, H'04)
Joseph Amato (B'84)
Vincent Dwyer Il (C'70) Young Alumni Service Award
Michelle Mauboussin (B'86) Omari Faulkner (C'04)

John Carroll & Patrick Healy Awardees

John Carroll Award
Martha Montag Brown (1'78)
Julia Farr Connolly (C'88)
Arthur J. Gajarsa (L'67, H'12)
Alan B. Leahey (C'82, M'87)
Francis M. Palumbo Ill (C'68, M'72, R'75)
L. Francis Rooney (C'75, L'78)

Patrick Healy Award
James B. Reardon-Anderson

Board of Governors’ Staff Awardees

Thank you to all members of the Board who submitted staff nominations. Congratulations to these
honorees who work so hard to support the Association's efforts and mission!


https://www.cvent.com/events/winter-leadership-weekend-2016/registration-29e5cb1aceaf4a10a00bad249e2f506c.aspx



http://advancement.georgetown.edu/alumniweekend/2015/

